
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June News 

 
Summer Break! 

To all Davison families, enjoy the summer break, warmer weather, lake days, 
smores by the fire and family time. 

Thank you! 

We would like to thank Davison SCC for the yummy Nellie’s Long John’s we had 
on Thursday. It was a great treat. Thank you for all you did throughout the school 

year! 

Thank you to each and every parent, grandma, grandpa, foster family and friends 
for making sure our students get to school on time, preparing lunches for them, 

helping with homework or reading, and the list goes on.  

Last but not least, THANK YOU to our awesome 
teachers, EA’s and Principal! Davison School will not 
be the same without you! Enjoy the well-deserved 

summer break! 

 



What’s Been Happening in Our School 

Congratulations to Davison School winners of Assiniboine Watershed Stewardship 
Association Poster Contest “Wetlands and Wildlife” for the grade 3-4 division.  

- Nya in Grade 3 won first prize of $100 cash and a pizza party for her 
classroom which Grade 3 enjoyed on Friday, June 21! 

 

- Aleah in Grade 4 won third prize and    
$25!  

 

 

Kindergarten Trip to the Firehall 

On Wednesday & Thursday, June 12 & 13 KND A & B classrooms enjoyed a tour of 
the firehall and a ride back to school in the firetruck! 

 

 

 

 

 

School Swimming 

We would like to thank the city for inviting our school to enjoy some splashing 
around with our classmates.  

  

 

 

 



Museum Visit 

The grade 4’s & 5’s had the privilege of visiting the Melville Heritage Museum to 
learn more about the history of our beautiful city and Saskatchewan. 

 

 

 

 

Year End 

• A big thank you to the Melville Bowling Arena for hosting three different 
grades (Grades 3, 4 & 5) for our year end celebrations, and for their kindness 
allowing us to bowl for free while we waited for our bus.   

 

• Kindergarten, Grade 1 & 2, had fun at the Kinsmen Spray Park on Tuesday. 
 



• Grades 4 & 5 went to Melville swimming pool on Tuesday. 

• We Persevere monthly awards were handed out on June 21. 

• Kindergarten Graduation was held on June 24 

• Year End awards were handed out on June 25. 

• Grade 6 Farewell was held on June 25. 

Take Note 
 
• REPORT CARDS ARE NOT BEING PRINTED AND SENT HOME – YOU CAN ACCESS 

YOUR CHILD’S/CHILDRENS’ REPORT CARDS ON EDSBY (@ 2 P.M. TODAY) 
•  YOUR CHILD’S/CHILDRENS’ SUPPLY LISTS FOR NEXT YEAR ARE ON OUR 

DAVISON SCHOOL WEBPAGE.  https://dav.gssd.ca/about/school-supplies 
• NEXT YEAR’S SCHOOL CALENDAR CAN BE FOUND HERE: 

https://dav.gssd.ca/download/457250 
 

Edsby helpful links: https://www.gssd.ca/parents/edsby/quick-tips  

Being a Chaperone: If you want to help out and assist a group of students on a field trip, 

GSSD will need a Criminal Record Check as well as the signed Code of Conduct: (see link 

below) https://www.gssd.ca/download/425129  

 
 
Dates to Remember 

• Monday, August 12  School Cash – available to pay school fees 

 

• Tuesday, September 3  First Day of Classes for 2024-2025 School Year 

https://dav.gssd.ca/about/school-supplies
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